






























































I 

Medical Board Submission 

Regarding the public consultation on clearer regulation of medical practitioners who provide 

complementary and unconventional medicine and emerging treatments. 

As an Australian citizen/resident I feel it's important that I have the freedom of choLce in the type of 

medical care that I use to address my chronic health issues. 

I have been suffering from: 

Conventional medical doctors have not been able to successfully treat my condition(s) and bring me 

to a satisfactory level of health. 

Pharmaceuticals and the use of conventional methods simply did not work (and in some instances 

also delivered unwanted side-effects in my case} and, seemed to waste Medicare funds and 

resources. 

It was only when I saw an integrative medical doctor who included lifestyle change, diet and 

supplements of vitamins and minerals to address my problems that my condition began to improve. 

If I cannot see an integrative doctor, or the Doctor is restricted in what he. or she is able to prescribe 

for me, I feel that my health will deteriorate and have a continuing impact on my family, my work, 

and my wellbeing. 

Additional notes: 

Concerned, 

Name: 

Signatur 

Occupation: _______________ (optional) 

Please submit to: medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 

Please mark email subject as: Consultation on complementary and unconventional medicine and 

emerging treatments 
































































































































































